The Fifth Avenue Family Connection

Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church
323 S. Fifth Avenue West Bend, WI 53095

Sunday, August 27, 2023
Pastor: Rev. Clarissa L. Martinelli
Church Phone: (262) 334-2059

e-mail: church@faumc.org
website: www.faumc.org

Nursery Care

Our nursery is
staffed during our worship
service. Nursery is located
off hallway downstairs by parking lot . of every month, our
entrance. Parents are welcome to drop off church will concentrate
their child before the service starts or any || on collecting nonperishable . Please bring
time during the service. your items and place in the baskets in the
north entrance.

First-Sunday Food
Donation: Sept. 3
On the first Sunday

I Farmer’s Market ||vou may also write a check payable to Fifth
# Volunteers Needed || Ave. UMC and indicate Food Pantry on the
memo line. Thank you!

8 Volunteers are needed

each Saturday for the)| A 4u1e¢  Chancel Choir News
Farmer’s Market. It opens at 7:30am

The Chancel Choir rehearses
and we need to be ready to serve thel| t Jt every Wednesday, at 7:00 p.m.
public.

in the Music Room beginning
CHOIR Sept. 10. Anybody who would

If you can help for an hour or two, like to sing with the choir is
please call Kelly Louk at 262-327-0770, welcome. You do not need previous musical
262-334-8191, use the signup sheet in experience. You do not need to be able to read
the north entrance, or email her at music. You just need to want to celebrate and

. serve the Lord with song. If you have any
kellylouk6@gmail.com. I questions, please call Dave at 262-338-9144.




Weekly Schedule

Sunday, Aug, 27

9:30am Worship Service
10:30am Fellowship Time
Monday, Aug. 28

No Meetings

Tuesday, Aug.29

9:00am TOPS Mtg.

1:00pm Prayer Shawl Ministry
6:30pm AA Mtg.

7:00pm SA Mtg.
Wednesday, Aug. 30

6:00pm Handbell Rehearsal
Thursday, Aug. 31

7.00pm AA Mtg.

Friday, Sept. 1

9:00am Investment Club
Saturday, Sept. 2
7:00am-11:00am Farmers Mkt.
9:00am SA Mtg.

Green Tree School
Can you We will continue our
partnership with  Green
Tree School this year. Here
are some ways you could help:
-Volunteer in the classroom (paperwork
needs to be submitted)
-Donations of Zip Lock baggies (any
size)
-Monetary donations to be used for:
*Specific school supplies
*Fall Book Fair
*Kindness Retreat
*Discretionary funds for emergency
needs (Checks can be made out to Fifth
Ave, UMC))

Thank you for blessing Green Tree
students and staff with your generosity.

help?

@ Fall Bible Study, led

A, by Dorthy Dahlen,
M will be held on
: uesdays  beginning
| Sept. 5 and ending on
5! Oct. 10 at 9:30am,

L We will analyze
~ familiar sayings and
explore Bible passages that support the
wisdom of these adages. We will reflect on
examples and experiences from our

everyday lives that demonstrate these
understandings.

You may use the signup sheet in the north
entrance or call the church office,
262-334-2059.

Bell Choir
SR ~ Begins Aug. 30
= / O&‘ Are you looking for an

outlet for your musical
gifts? 1If so, bell choir

I needs your help. The bell choir is in need

of some additional members. If you played
an instrument while in Jr. High or High
School think about using those musical
skills again.

New member training is available at
5:30pm-6:00pm on Wednesdays or as

arranged. The bell choir practices
every Wednesday from  6:00pm-
7:00pm in the Sunshine

Room. Bell choir will try to play once a
month during the school year.

Practices will start Wednesday Aug.
30. If you would like more information,
call the office (262-334-2059) and they will
pass along your name and question to the
Bell Choir Director.




